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His 22
Could you please pass onto the Minister our thanks for the announcement today regarding the funding to support broadcast
coverage of under-represented sports.

We are currently in conversations with Fox to renew our deal for the WNBL which is so vital for the growth of the game. This funding

allows us to enter into those discussion with confidence and once again please extend my thanks.
Best Jerril
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